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Good afternoon, 

Yamhill County has faced underfunded and unfunded road infrastructure projects for 

decades. 

 HB 3362 would not only fail to address funding shortfalls for those projects but would 

further burden residents who are already paying among the Nation's highest gas 

taxes. 

 Please consider the added cost for those who live, commute and operate farm and 

commercial vehicles in our County and OPPOSE HB 3362. 

 Respectfully, 

 Mary Starrett 

 Yamhill County Commissioner 


